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“SUPPORTING NEW INITIATIVES FOR ICANN TO REACH OUT TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS” 
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We, the members of the African community participating in the 49th ICANN International Public Meeting in Singapore, have debated on Wednesday 26 March 2014 during the joint AFRALO/AfrICANN meeting on the theme “How to support the new initiatives taken by ICANN to involve all stakeholders", declare the following:
We highly appreciate the efforts made by ICANN during the past years and to improve and expand its Multistakeholders model. We herewith propose a two-pronged strategy to contribute to the efforts of ICANN in developing the Multistakeholders model. These initiatives are well noted below:
1. Support for ICANN Outreach
Major discussions on Internet Governance will take place in 2014 and the years beyond. At the end of these discussions both the manner in which the Internet is managed, and the processes through which communities, individuals and governments engage on issues of concern regarding Internet policy may be much different than they are today. We note that:
· ICANN created the MyICANN page (http://www.myicann.org) with an array of resources covering both ICANN's operations and the broader issues of Internet Governance. 
· Resources to extend the Multistakeholders model are also further under development at the ICANN Labs page (http://www.labs.icann.org). The ICANN Lab. is an additional effort. We urge AFRALO/AfrICANN community to both participate in and publicize MyICANN and ICANN Labs. 
We welcome the willingness, commitment and involvement of these new initiatives of ICANN to ensure the effective participation of Africa in the global Internet governance. Debates on Internet Governance occur in a wide range of institutions, mailing list and fora. We, as African engaged in the development of Internet, must encourage and promote the inclusion of our voices and concerns as well as those of our follow Africans.
We therefore urge the AFRALO/AfrICANN community to participate in debates around Internet governance and in shaping of the institutions that will manage Global communication in the future. We also call on members of the AFRALO/AfrICANN community to encourage members of their own online and National Internet communities to add their voices, concerns and perspective to these debates.
2. Support for the ICANN’s Africa strategy
We highly appreciate efforts made by the African Community with the help of ICANN to develop and launch the implementation of the ICANN Africa Strategy for better engagement. In March 2013, the African Internet Community gathered in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia in the Multistakeholders Internet Governance meeting in Africa to Launch ICANN’s Africa Strategy. ICANN's CEO and President Fadi Chehadé presence was a message that it is a new season for ICANN’s new role in Africa’s Internet Development.
The Strategy has identified work streams and projects related to training, policy engagement, partnerships, incubation and entrepreneurship. After one year of the launch of the strategy the African Internet Community (AFRALO/AfrICANN ) are gathering at ICANN 49 meeting in Singapore to support ICANN for its new initiatives to reach out to all stakeholders in Africa.
Finally, we wish to express the willingness of the African At large Structures (ALSes), AFRALO, AfrICANN and Individual African Internet Experts, to act as a channel between ICANN and their local Internet Community.

Done at Singapore, Wednesday 26 March 2014

